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SUBJECT: NEW WATER SOURCE 

UPDATES: April 1, 2025 

As the Mont Alto Municipal Authority continues to search for new water sources, we will be updating 

our residents with our findings.  Please see the most current updates below: 

NEW WATER SOURCE DEVELOPMENT (WELL) 

• Our hydrogeologist Mr. Jim Casselberry has identified four possible drilling locations. All four 

locations will have some impact on either the Mont Alto State Forest or Mont Alto State Park. 

• February 28th, 2025, MAMA met with DCNR to view and discuss our options.  DCNR will be 

reviewing the information and will be in contact with MAMA with feedback.  If two of the four 

locations are agreeable to DCNR, we may proceed with coordination with DEP and eventual 

drilling. 

SHORT-TERM INTERCONNECTION 

• MAMA Board members, engineers and MAMA Solicitor met with Guilford Township Water 

Authority on March 10th to discuss the idea of a short-term emergency interconnection between 

the two entities.  The Guilford Township Water Authority was receptive to the emergency 

interconnection, but many details remain to be worked out.  MAMA will be meeting with 

Guilford on April 14th, for additional discussion and details of the emergency interconnect.   

As the Municipal Authority receives information, we will keep the residents updated with our progress. 

As always, please do not hesitate to contact the Mont Alto Borough office of questions or concerns.  The 

mandatory water conservation remains in effect until further notice. 

 

Regards, 

Curtis Finney 

Chairman – Mont Alto Municipal Authority 
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